Total Calls for Service

1-911 Hang Up

2-Assist other Agency

1-Burglary of a Vehicle

2-EMS Call

1-Information Report

1-Suspicious Person

1-Suspicious Vehicle

Calls of Interest

Offense: Burglary of a Vehicle

Date: 07.07.14 Time: 1629 hours

Location: 15700 blk San Pedro

An officer received a call on the city cell phone in reference to a Burglary of Vehicle. The officer responded and met with a business owner. The owner stated that he and his girlfriend, also an employee, left the area for lunch. Upon returning, the female parked her vehicle two doors down from his business. Both were in the office for approximately 45 minutes completing the day's business. They then secured the office and proceeded to her vehicle where they discovered the passenger side, front window had been shattered. The female noticed her purse was missing which also contained her wallet. Neither could recall seeing any person(s) hanging around the area or acting suspicious. This case is under investigation.

Offense: Suspicious Vehicle

Date: 07.11.14 Time: 1105 hours

Location: 200 blk Tomahawk Trail

A citizen called to report a suspicious white van in the area. The officer checked the area and did not locate the van.

Offense: Information

Date: 07.12.14 Time: 1039 hours

Location: 300 blk Tomahawk Trail

A citizen called the city cell phone to report solicitors in the area. Upon arrival, the officer made contact with three females who said they were Jehovah's Witnesses and were out distributing pamphlets. No further action was taken.

Just a reminder from your Crime Prevention Section

If you would like a home inspection from our Crime Prevention officer, please call City Hall and ask for Officer Ben Richard to schedule an appointment.

If you need fingerprint cards taken you can have them done at City Hall during normal business hours.

Please remember the primary way to get a hold of the on duty officer is through the Bexar County Sheriff's Office at 210.335.6000.

Chief Morales

Please feel free to forward this e-mail to anyone you feel may be interested. Residents may sign up for e-mail updates at http://www.hcv.org/emailsubscribe.htm or by clicking the icon at the top of the main page at http://www.hcv.org. Your e-mail address is kept confidential and is not shared with anyone.